
ANNOUNCING: CHTI'S 2021-2022
TRAINING CALENDAR!

Website: www.hriainstitute.org
Twitter: @HRiAInstitute

Questions? Email traininginstitute@hria.org

We are so excited to announce our training lineup for 2021-2022. 
 There are a few more trainings not listed below that we'll be

announcing soon, so stay tuned for that! All of our trainings will
be virtual through the end of 2021, and we will reevaluate based

on public health guidance in the new year for our 2022 offerings.  
Be sure to check out our new and improved website

(www.hriainstitute.org) for more information, and don't hesitate
to reach out! You can find our email below.


